
Bethel Park Military Banner Program 
 

The Military Banner Program salutes our brave men and women who are currently serving and 

those who have served in the military by creating and displaying a 24” x 36” military banner to be exhibited 

on the Route 88 stretch of Bethel Park between Memorial Day and Veterans’ Day for years to come. 
 

This program includes: 

1)   1 - 24” x 36” Military Banner to be displayed by the borough along Route 88  

2)   1 - 24” x 36” Military Banner or Two 12” x 18” banners for personal display 

3)   1 – Bracket to hold the banner while displayed along Route 88    

 4)   1 – Mounting hardware to hang the bracket on a telephone pole  

5)   Web presence on the Bethel Park and American Legion websites   

The one-time cost to join the program is $80. 
 

Veteran Unemployment Rate Was Higher Than 20 Percent Last Year: 

If you are a Bethel Park resident, current or past, and have been hit by recent 

financial difficulties your ability to pay will not restrict our salute to you. 
 

The Russell Kurtz Memorial Fund 

The Russell Kurtz Memorial Fund was put in place to provide a free single banner with 

bracket and strapping for public display to those that cannot afford the program  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

To have your loved one included, Please fill out the form below and submit it along with a check in the 

amount of $80 or Check the Russell Kurtz Memorial Fund box, RKMF, for a single free banner. 
 

Name:     Address:     Check #   

Phone: Email: RKMF Free Banner

  

Service Person's Name:     Rank:  Service Branch:   
 

Division/Squad:    Conflict:        

Check Personal Banner type:  (1) One large banner24” x 36” or   (2) Two small banners 12” x 18”  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 Make Check $80. Payable to:  

Bethel Park Banner Program 
 Deliver to: 

Bethel Park Municipal Building 

5100 West library Avenue, Bethel Park, PA 15102 

412-831-6800 
Email a good quality photograph electronically scanned at 600dpi or higher to hmunson@htmdesigns.com 

or include a good quality photograph with this submission form. 

Once you photograph is scanned it will be returned unharmed to you. 

For more information please visit www.troopbanners.com/American-Legion 

You may now submit your application for the 

2015 Banner Display which is May 1, 2015 

You’ll usually receive your personal banners within 45 days of submission 


